Hello, and thank for your time.

Constituents of Ohio have spoken again and again on this issue. Police reform is a priority. The ability for
your constituents to remain ALIVE is a priority, or should be. And it isn’t one we should have to beg for
in the “land of the free.”

HB 22 is a slap in the face to all of those who continue to die at the hands of police. A slap in the face to
their families. A slap in the face to anyone who fears for their life in any interaction with the police.

The ACLU of Ohio opposes this bill, as do your constituents. Please represent us for once. US.

Thank you,
Ashley Buckmaster



